
_

/LL/NOIS POWER COMPANY 0982~L
jgtr .

CLINTON POWER STATION, P.O. B04 678, CLINTON. ILLINOIS 61727

January 26, 1984

Docket 50-461

Mr. Harold R. Denton, Director
Office of Nuclear Reactor Regulation
U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Washington, D. C. 20555

Subject: Clinton Unit I Construction Schedule Update

Reference: USNRC letter dated 5/29/81, H. R. Denton to
W. J. Kelley, Illinois Power Company

Dear Mr. Denton:

The referenced letter requested Illinois Power Company
to provide a quarterly update concerning the Clinton Unit I
construction schedule.

As of December 31, 1983, the target dans for Unit I fuel
load remains at January 3, 1986, with commercial operation
scheduled for November 1, 1986.

We will continue to submit quarterly updates of the Unit I
construction schedule.

Sincerely yours,

'

! all. .

| Vice President

RPR/jt'

cc: Mr. G. Harrison, NRC Clinton Project Manager
NRC Resident Office
Illinois Department of Nuclear Safety
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